
 
March 1, 2016 
 
Hello and welcome to a new year here at The Preserve 
Association!  We are now planning for the 2016 season 
and hope you will join us as members to enjoy our   
wonderful pool and other facilities. 
 
Membership Benefits: 

 Pool access for all family members, entrance for 
your guests with a fee. 

 Member discount for youth swim lessons. 
 Member discount for youth tennis lessons. 
 Rental of the Preserve Center, without a     

Sponsor, at member pricing. 
 Use of the tennis/pickleball courts, volleyball 

court, play areas, trails and picnic area. 
 Invitation to planned activities during the year. 

 
As you may know, we did a major remodel/facelift to 
the pool building including the bathroom/locker-room 
area and entrance.  We have also adjusted and reduced 
our annual fee for non-residents. 
    
If you have friends or neighbors who would be inter-
ested in joining you and becoming a member please 
have them contact us to obtain more information.   
(Barbara@PreserveAssociation.com  or 952-941-8400). 

 
 

 
 The lake pool will be open Memorial weekend, 

May 21-23.  Both the lake pool and the dive 
well will be open Saturday & Sunday, June 4th& 
5th and 11th& 12th.  We are open  7 days a week  
beginning Tuesday, June 14th and close Labor 
Day, Monday, September 5th. 

 Swimming and tennis lesson information will be 
available by March 1st and can be found on our 
website, or in the Preserve Center. 

 Membership tags will be available for pick up 
beginning April 15th at the Preserve Center.   
Office hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Tuesday 
through Friday, September through May.      
Beginning June 1st the Center will be open   
Monday through Friday.  There will be extended 
hours in June and July on Thursdays  8:00 a.m. 
to 6:00 p.m.  Check the website or call for     
details. 

 Please remember the lifeguards cannot admit 
you to the pool without your pool tags, no   
exceptions. 

 Tags can be mailed for a $5.00 service fee. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Check it out! 
Don’t forget that you can rent the Barn (Family Event, 
Graduation Party, Baby or Bridal Shower, Rehearsal  
Dinner, Corporate Meeting or other event.)   
 
 

 
Please notify the Preserve Association office by April 
15th, 2016 if you do not wish to renew your member-
ship.  Due to the limited number of non-resident    
memberships, your dues must be received by April 15th 
to assure membership.  Cash or checks are always  
welcome and credit cards are accepted in the office or 
on our website. 
 
The 2016 Non-Resident Family membership is $250.00.  
 
We invite you to “Like” us on Facebook, visit our      
website www.PreserveAssociation.com , and sign up for 
the newsletter electronically to stay up to date on     
current news.  For any questions, concerns, or ideas 
please contact us in order to serve you better. 
 
We hope to welcome you back this summer. 
Best Regards, 
 

Carol Bomben 
 
The Preserve Association, General Manager  
11221 Anderson Lakes Parkway 
Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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